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Halloween Decorating Contest - October 12, 2023 
Help bring a Welcome Wagon to Hulmeville! 

ulmeville borough council is supporting the idea of  
bringing a Welcome Wagon to our community.  
This a great way to get information out to new  
residents on borough government, community events, community groups and local businesses.  

Anyone interested in helping to get this off and running, reach out to  secretary@hulmeville-pa.gov  Or call 
267-994-2206. 
 

 

Seasonal Announcements 
-Christmas Trees (not bagged) will be picked up on January 10th & January 17th for proper recycling.   
 

-Parking of vehicles on borough streets is prohibited during a snow event to allow for safe and efficient 
removal of snow (from 1 hour after snow begins to fall and until 12 hours after the snow ceases to fall). 
 

-Fallen leaves & yard waste pick-ups continue to be a success in 2023 for those that properly disposed of their 
waste.  Yard waste will resume in April of 2024. Please do not blow/sweep your leaves and grass clippings into 
the street.  Dumping is prohibited throughout the borough. 

 

 

Mandatory Water Meter Replacement Program 
Customers with Hulmeville Borough's Water Authority will be receiving letters from the borough in reference 
to the implementation of the water meter replacement program.  LENEGAN Plumbing & Heating LLC is 
asking that you call them to schedule your appointment at 1-855-892-3830.  You can also reach out to them 
through www.ocnjplumber.com 
 

THERE IS NO COST TO THE HOMEOWNER FOR THE METER REPLACEMENT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Starting Time for Borough Meetings 
Hulmeville Borough meetings will now start at 7:00 PM.  As always, borough meeting minutes can be found 
on the borough website: www.hulmeville-pa.gov 
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Hulmeville Borough Police Department  
 
 

-PA Dog Laws state that all dogs three months of age or older must be licensed.  All dogs must be under control and 
must not be allowed to run at large.  Dogs are personal property, and owners are responsible for damages caused by 
their dog.  More information can be found at:  
https://www.agriculture.pa.gov/Animals/DogLaw/pa-dog-laws/Pages/default.aspx  

 

 

William Penn Fire Company - Station 7 - Hulmeville 
Becoming a volunteer firefighter can be a rewarding way to spend your time.  
 It can provide a sense of purpose and make a difference in our community.   
Scan this QR code and volunteer today! 
-Visit www.wmpennfire.com for more information on getting involved!  
-Contact join@wmpennfire.com  or call 215-752-7740.  
-Need to rent a hall for a wedding, shower, party, meeting, fundraiser or another family gathering? Call Cheryl 
Chamberlain at 267-567-1404 or send an email to WPFChallrental@gmail.com  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Code Enforcement
-The Fire Marshal is responsible for the Borough fire code, fire inspections and code 
enforcement. You can contact Bill Wheeler at fire_marshal@hulmeville-pa.gov to get 
your needed permits. 
-Do you have a fire pit?  Anyone with a fire pit needs a yearly permit: Contact the Fire 
Marshall to acquire the permit 

Zoning Information 
The borough web site links allow you to view, save and/or print, the entire zoning 
ordinance section by section.  Do you know if you need a permit to do a project?  Visit the 

web site  www.hulmeville-pa.gov  for more information. 
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Water Authority  

Pay your bill on-line 
To access the Hulmeville Authority bill pay web site, go to 
https://hulmevillepa.com/water-payment/ 

Water or Sewer Bill Questions? If you pay your bill to Bucks County Water and 
Sewer, call 1-800-222-2068.  If you pay your bill to Hulmeville Water Authority,  
call 215-757-6531 

Tax Collector 
-Hours are printed on your tax bill and will be posted on the borough website.  
Information requests can be made by contacting: Valerie Myers tax@hulmeville-pa.gov 
or call 215-757-6531. 

Stormwater Management 
- Gilmore & Associates are managing stormwater and floodplain concerns for  
the borough.  All concerns can still be made through the borough at  
215-757-6531 ext. 5   

Community News & Events 
Hulmeville Historical Society: www.hulmevillehistorical.org 
-Updates to 2024 events: Soup Cook Off, Hulmeville Night at OCI, Flea Market, Fall Craft 
Fair, Christmas Tree Lighting with party, and Holiday Decorating Contest will be posted.  
Keep an eye out for their Town Crier newsletter, or visit their website, or their Facebook 
page for all updates.  

Hulmeville Garden Club: www.hulmevillegardenclub.org  
- Get their meeting schedule and events published on their website 
 

Upcoming Borough Events 
 

Mark your calendars for Hulmeville Borough’s 2024 upcoming events: 
Saturday, ,March 23, 12: noon Easter Egg Hunt at Borough Hall Field 
Saturday, August 3, 4:00 Hulmeville Community Day/National Night Out 

Tentative events: 
Spring bucks County Drug Take Back Day 
Fall Bucks County Drug Take Back Day 
Fall Run/Walk 
October Ghost Tours 

 Fall tree planting program through PHS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hulmeville Borough Council Meetings are held on the first Monday of the month at 7:00 pm 
Work Session Meetings are on the third Tuesday of the month at 7:00 pm 

Meeting Agendas are posted the week before each meeting. 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
     Thank you to State Representatives 
           KC Tomlinson & Tina Davis  
For securing grants totaling $105,000.00 for  the 
        repairs and painting to Borough Hall! 
Pictured at the December 19th work session are: 
Nick Toth, Jim Pio, Debbie Mahon, Tom Wheeler, 
KC Tomlinson, Tina Davis, Dan Mandolesi, 
Naz Atabas, Judy Coleman, Doug Harris, Nick Lodise, 
and solicitor Tom Panzer. 
 

 

End of the Year Youth Volunteer Acknowledgements 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the 2023 youth volunteers for Hulmeville Borough 
Youth volunteers were honored at two events in 2023: December 11th at Girl Scout Troop 2533 and 
Troop 2065 monthly meeting and at the December 20th work session.  Pictured at the December 19th 
meeting along with meeting attendees are the youth volunteers (l to r) Front row: Carmella Helbling. 
Second row: John Baran Police Chief. Naz Atabas Jr. Council, Brooke Toth, Lee Toth,  Brooklyn Abell, Zachary 
Gallagher, Jacob Forbes, Debbie Mahon Mayor. Back Row: Nick Toth Council, Tina Davis Representative, Jim Pio 
Council, KC Tomlinson Representative, Dan Mandolesi Council, Tom Wheeler Council President, Doug Harris Council, 
Nick Lodise Council, Judy Coleman Council & Not pictured: Noah Edge, Courtney Harris and Peyton Watson. 
 
Girl Scout Troops that were honored are: 
Troop 2533: Gatsby Beeco, Brynn Brennan, Eva Hay, Lindsay Miniger, Aubrey Posipanko, Olivia Renson, 
Quinn Stricheck, Harley Waks, Ava WoodsTroop 2065: Alexandria Bicking, Keira Brennan, Grace Doane, 
Sania Franklin, Emma Giangrante, Kassidy Giangrante, Sierra Jurgens, Isabella Paone, Tiffany Scheerer, 
Kaleigh Strichek, Averie Tomasella, Bellasinai Valdivia, Fiona Weber 


